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Is AHCCCS accepting applications for the TI Program? 

No, AHCCCS will no longer accept applications into the TI Program.  

Is there a penalty for dropping out of the program or not meeting Milestones? 

No, there is no penalty for dropping out of the program. You will also not be penalized if you do not 

meet Milestones. If you do not meet a Milestone, you will not receive your payment associated with 

completing that Milestone.  

If you plan to drop your organization, or a site(s) from the TI Program, we would greatly appreciate you 

notifying us at: targetedinvestments@azahcccs.gov. 

What is my SPN? Where can I find it?  

The Site Participant Number (SPN) is a two or three digit unique identifier assigned to every TI 

participating site in the program. You will need to reference this number throughout the program so 

please keep it handy. SPNs do NOT pertain to member assignments from plans to the providers. SPN’s 

are simply a number assigned to TI sites as a mechanism for AHCCCS to track TI participating sites in 

our records.  

Please reference the TI Program acceptance letter for your SPN(s). If you cannot locate your SPN(s), 

please notify us at Targetedinvestments@azahcccs.gov and we will send you that information.  

How can I receive TI Program news and updates?  

The Targeted Investments Team frequently sends out important information via email to Program 

participants. You can sign up for news and updates through our Constant Contact sign up page. Also, if 

there is a change of your primary contact at your site(s), please notify us through the TI email box or you 

can submit your contact information using this link. 

My site address has changed. How do I notify AHCCCS TI Team about this?  

If your organization anticipates relocating, merging, or closing a TI Participating site(s) or merging with 

other organizations throughout the duration of the program, please do the following: 

1) Notify AHCCCCS Provider Registration and take the necessary steps outlined by Provider 
Registration 

2) Notify the TI Team at: targetedinvestments@azahcccs.gov of the change or when the change 
will occur  
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Does AHCCCS endorse any consultants to help participants in the TI Program? 

No. Please be aware that AHCCCS has not endorsed or worked with any consulting firms in conjunction 

with the TI Program.  This includes endorsing or reviewing the methods employed by such consultants 

for meeting TI requirements. However, TI participants are free to use the services and assistance of 

consultants to support efforts to meet the TI Program milestones at their discretion.  

Other organizations such as ACOs, Health Current, Pii, and other provider groups may provide useful 

resources to TI participants.    

 

 

 


